
	 	

	
	
Dear	Parents	
	
	
ENROLMENT	APPLICATION	
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	enquiry	with	regard	to	enrolling	your	child	at	St	Anthony’s	School,	Kedron.		The	
following	is	our	School’s	process	for	enrolments.	
	

• Please	understand	that	lodgement	of	the	attached	Application	for	Enrolment	form	does	
not	mean	that	your	child	has	been	accepted.	
	

• There	is	a	non-refundable	$60.50	(including	GST)	administration	fee	required	when	this	
form	is	lodged	with	the	School.	
	

• Please	include	with	your	Application	for	Enrolment	form	the	following	documents:	
v Enrolment	Priority	Criteria	Form	
v Birth	Certificate	 	 	 (originals	of	both	these	documents	need	to	be)	
v Baptismal	Certificate	 	 	 (sighted	before	the	enrolment	can	proceed)	
v Information	Collection	Notice	(BCE)	
v Current	School	Report	if	applying	for	Years	1-6	

	
• When	notification	of	acceptance	is	sent	to	you,	if	you	are	a	new	family	in	the	School	

payment	of	$180.00	is	required	in	order	to	secure	your	child’s	positon	at	the	School.		If	you	
are	a	current	family	in	the	School	the	administration	fee	to	secure	your	child’s	position	is	
$90.00.	
	

• Children	who	are	not	accepted	in	the	first	round	offers	will	be	asked	if	they	wish	to	remain	
on	a	waiting	list.		Notification	of	this	step	will	be	communicate	to	parents.	

	
If	 you	 require	 any	 further	 clarification	with	 regard	 to	 the	 points	 outlined	 above,	 please	 do	 not	
hesitation	to	contact	our	Administration	Co-ordinator,	Lauren	O’Brien	(3357	6185	#3)	or	myself.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
VYVYEN	MENEGON	
PRINCIPAL	
	


